
 

Safety Bulletin 07 of 2017 

 
Warning to boat owners after series of thefts 

Ports of Jersey is warning boat owners, in particular those with moorings in the outlying harbours, to be 
extra vigilant following a spate of thefts and vandalism reported in recent days. 

A number of boat owners in and around La Rocque Harbour and St Brelade’s Bay have reported incidents of 
petrol being taken from tanks as well as damaged caused to equipment 

On behalf of Ports of Jersey, Marine Operations Manager, Abby Farahmand says, “We are taking these 
reports very seriously and have a zero tolerance policy for anyone found to have deliberately tampered with 
boats and their equipment. We are advising boat owners to be extra vigilant, check their vessels, remove any 
valuables and ask them to report any incidents of theft, vandalism or indeed any suspicious behaviour to 
Ports of Jersey or the States of Jersey Police”. 


